
Dear junior researchers 
 
On Friday May 5 2017 from 10-11 AM, you have the opportunity to participate in an informal 
meeting for junior researchers in CSGB II. The idea is for us to get to know each other a little better, 
so we can benefit from being in the same interdisciplinary center  
During the meeting, we will make the small exercise below. 
 
The three W’s (Who, Where, What) 
Aim: To learn about the backgrounds and competences of other junior researchers in CSGB II 
Format: Each participant will prepare ONE slide (powerpoint or pdf) with information about the 
three W’s.  
The text on the slide should be in note form and not a coherent description.  
Duration: 3-4 minutes/participant 
Who (are you)? 

1. Name and email 
2. Field (mathematics, statistics, biology…)  
3. Position (MA, PhD (and type 3+5; 4+4; 5+3; other), postdoc) 

Please include a photo  
Where (do you come from - professionally)?  

1. What is your background (BA+MA) + where do/did you go to university 
2. where do you work now (your group affiliation in CSGB) 
3. what is the working title of your project 

For point three, you should briefly (~ 1 min) explain the aim of your project in an understandable 
language (i.e. avoid technical terminology wherever possible). This is done without visual aids (if you 
feel like drawing something it is okay)  
What (are you good at)? 
Three keywords describing your competences 
You do not need to be experts. It just has to be some things you know about (maybe you took a 
course about point processes during your MA, you know about image processing, you have 
experience with complicated statistical analyses etc.) 
This is for the benefit of the other junior researchers, ideas for collaborations, informal help etc.  
If the keywords are not commonly known, a small subheading should be given but this should be in 
general language (DK: lægmandssprog)  
 
I kindly ask you to prepare the slide answering the things above and bring it with you to the 14th 
internal CSGB workshop next week.  
Please give the slide to me on the first day of the workshop. Then I will combine them to a 
presentation. During the meeting, we will take turns presenting our slides (we can remain seated, 
while we do it). 
 
I look forward to see you all next week. 
If you have any questions, please just send me an email (stha@clin.au.dk). 
 
Kind regards, 
Stine 
 


